From: I

Sent: 3/02/2023 8:55:14 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Cc: 'Nick Reid'

Subject: RE: DA 2023/0020 - Attention: Jordan Davies
Dear Jordan,

| am writing regarding the above DA application for Stella Maris College.

My husband and | are the owners of 25 Eurobin Ave, and we are both concerned about this new proposal/DA
and strongly object to it.

This will severely affect the streetscape and ambience and | am most concerned about the removal of more
trees. | thought we were all environmentally friendly these days and pushing for more trees and for everyone to
be “greenies”, yet again more trees will be destroyed, ten mature trees, so contradictory.

The traffic is bad enough everywhere around here and this will just make matters worse, as it is, it is dangerous
for us to come out of our driveway at school times due to the number of cars using Eurobin Avenue.

This is a residential street and slowly but surely the school is encroaching without adequate debate,
consultation and consideration for those who actually live here.

| look forward to a reply.

Yours sincerely

Tanya Reid

25 Eurobin Ave, Manly
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